
Official Invitation 
 

Dear Madam, Dear Sir President 
Dear athlete, 
 
 
 The Polish Underwater Federation  have a pleasure to invite your club to 

participate at the 7th CMAS Finswimming World Cup Round 4 in Gliwice 

(POLAND) from  27th to 29th April 2012. 

 

Enclosed please find all information about this competition and subscription 

form. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you soon in Poland. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Polish Underwater Federation           Polish Underwater Federation        
              President     Vice President        
 
       Robert NOWICZ                                                   Zbigniew SKOPINSKI                                                         


